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The 2016 Institute on Quality Enhancement and Accreditation is scheduled for July 17-20, 2016 in 

Grapevine, Texas.  This institute covers many SACSCOC topics including the Quality Enhancement Plan.  

To date we have 3 confirmed attendees: Katrina Brasuell, Joe Johnston, and Criquett Lehman.  The goal 

is to send several faculty and staff for purposes of gathering information on preparing and submitting a 

QEP as part of our reaccreditation process. 

 

The next meeting date for the QEP Development Task Force is Friday, March 4, 2016 at 9:00 AM.  We 

will be discussing the process for the implementation of reading strategies in the classroom as well as 

the process for assessment and benchmarking.  Joe Johnston has contacted 2 institutions regarding their 

reading QEP’s and will be giving an update.  One institution is in the process of writing their SACSCOC 5th 

Year Interim Report and the second is in their third year of implementation.  Our strategies/objectives 

closely align with these institutions and therefore we believe their experiences will be very helpful. 


